Krysti Brotherton

From: John Baker <john@accurateseptic.net>

Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2019 8:35 AM

To: Krysti Brotherton

Subject: RE: Bid Announcement - RFB2019-3152: North River Shores — Gravity Lateral Installation & Septic
Conversion

Importance: High

Good morning Krysti,

Please forward this to Leo and whomever else needs to know. Accurate Septic services Inc. being the second
lowest bidder at yesterdays bid opening, will go down to the lowest bidders numbers of $545,298.00 (Lazarus).
Let me know if you will need anything else.

Thank you,

John Baker, President
Accurate Septic Services, Inc.
Office (772) 489-4411
Fax (772) 489-7778
john@accurateseptic.net

www.AccurateSepticServices.com
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SERVICES, INC.
Youn Neighbonhood Septic & Plumbing Phrofedsional

From: Krysti Brotherton <kbrother@martin.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 9:30 AM

To: John Baker <john@accurateseptic.net>

Subject: RE: Bid Announcement - RFB2019-3152: North River Shores — Gravity Lateral Installation & Septic Conversion

Please see attached.

Krysti L. Brotherton

Purchasing Manager

Martin County Board of County Commissioners
2401 SE Monterey Rd., Stuart, FL. 34996

(772) 288-5481



